
Board Briefs 

Highlights from Special Called Board Meeting of August 1, 2019 
 

 
Personnel 

 
 
Resignation in Position 
1. Kelsey Pruitt 

 
 
The next regular meeting will be Thursday, August 22 at 8:00 a.m., and work session will be 
Monday, August 19 at 3:30 p.m. 

 
Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  

on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  
Paige Bendall, Editor 


